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If dental assistants are allowed to get a license to work as a dental assistant this 

would allow them to work with out knowledge that is important to keep patients and 

coworkers safe and themselves as well. In my twenty seven years of working in the 

dental field, and 23 of those years as a dental hygienist I have seen how assistants 

with out proper knowledge are taken advantage of and learn bad behaviors that 

affect the safety of all. I highly oppose this bill. 


